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INTRO 

 

This week was another fun packed and busy week on campus.  Secondary House 

teams greased their wheels by competing in the human wheel competiton in order 

to build team work skills and cameraderie.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

PYP 

Students from PYP classes gave fantastic performances during the Spring 

Performance held on Wednesday in the Theatre, which was attended by parents.  

We give a big thanks for their hard efforts and also to Ms Lyudmila for directing 

them so expertly. 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

MYP 

Message from Ms Tiffany 

The MYP basketball team had their second tournament on 22nd May - which was also the 

end of the basketball season. Both boys and girls teams reached third place - they fought, 

they won... they fought, they failed.  If they keep fighting they will surely win in the next 

season. What a strong spirit they have - especially during such hot weather. The Cobras true 

indefatigable spirit was shown at the competition - well done Cobras. We are so proud of 



 

 

you, you have displayed balance and courageousness qualities of the IB Learner Profile. Let’s 

enjoy sports each day! 

  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

This week Yr 9 went to Cliff Haus in YingDe, QingYuan for their respective Week 

Without Walls. The students got to engage in various activities like rock climbing, 

cave exploring, and kayaking. It was a great time for them to do some learning 

outside of the classroom. Good to see our students being risk-takers and inquirers 

outside of the walls of UISZ. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y10 

Message from Mr Chris 

On Monday Y10 students had an outing to Wanda Plaza in Zengcheng to watch a 

movie - as part of their transition week to DP. They watched the 2 Fast 2 Furious 

movie, followed by lunch and a stroll around the mall. It was a nice, fun, relaxing 

social gathering. Each day this week they have a special excursion arranged. 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

DP 

The graduation ceremony takes place in Dongguan this Friday evening and we will 

update you next week with photos.  

 

OUTRO 

We wish all our students, their parents and care givers a relaxing weekend.  Just 

two more weeks until the end of term so let's make the most of it! 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community 

 


